
Newspaper Collage Creations 
We kicked off Book Week with a fun and collaborative group collage. Using newspaper cuttings, the children carefully 
picked out words and pieced them together to form quirky and imaginative sentences. The laughter and excitement filled 
the room as children proudly read out their unique creations, sparking giggles and inspiring each other’s creativity.

Mini Story Books 
The children became authors and illustrators for the day as they designed their very own mini books. With anime and K-
pop as the main theme, their imaginations went wild! Beautiful, funny, and adventurous stories came to life on the pages. 
The sense of pride on their faces as they held their finished books was priceless – truly showing the power of storytelling.

Book Week Parade 
What a colourful and exciting day! Both staff and children dressed up in amazing costumes to join the school Book Week 
parade. From wizards to superheroes, and from anime characters to magical creatures, the creativity was outstanding. The 
parade was filled with smiles, laughter, and a strong sense of community spirit as we celebrated the love of books 
together.

Sensory Story Settings 
The afternoon was full of discovery and adventure as we created sensory settings around books. “Taz: A Scary Book from 
Down Under” inspired a Tasmanian devil-themed experience that the children loved exploring. Later, we dived into the 
magical world of Harry Potter with an enchanting “I Spy” game and a black sand sensory tray, where children mixed spells 
and created magical adventures.

 Bookmark Making & Reading Fun 
We ended our Book Week with a relaxing but creative day. The children designed their very own bookmarks, adding 
colourful patterns and personal touches. We played the ever-popular “Where’s Wally” game, sparking excitement and 
laughter. The week finished with quiet, cosy reading time, as children curled up with books of their choice, ending Book 
Week on a calm and heart-warming note.

UPPER SWAN OSHC NEWSLETTER
Week- 18.08.25 - 22.08.25
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o Kindy enrolment now open for 2026

o Year 4 assembly, Friday 29th of August

 

o If children could please have a spare change of clothes in their bags.

o Reminder Running Club: If your child has running club, please send an email to us for 
permission to let them go in the morning.

o A reminder that all children should be always be wearing shoes and a hat while outside. 

What gets wetter the more it dries?

.

WHAT’S COMING UP

SOME FRIENDLY REMINDERS

RIDDLE OF THE WEEK 

Last week’s answer    -  because he was peeling off 
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